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Dear Mr. Mack,  

 

I would like to take this time to congratulate you on being honored at Hofstra 

University’s Annual Gala for your commitment and exceptional service to Hofstra University, 

Long Island and the greater New York Region. 

I truly commend your hard work and commitment in public service and for being such 

an outstanding role model. Serving on the Board of Directors of the Metropolitan 

Transportation Authority of New York State, Board of Directors and Commissioner of the Port 

Authority of New York and New Jersey, Vice Chairman on the NY Motor Vehicles Board, as well 

as Deputy Superintendent earing the rank Colonel of the NY State Police. These are all amazing 

accomplishments.  

Best wishes on your future endeavors and I wish you continued success. 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

Brian Curran 

Member of Assembly, 21st A.D. 

 

 

 


